MetLife Foundation

A. Dennis White President and Chief Executive Officer

September 1, 2011

Laura Haas Development Specialist Somerville Arts Council 50 Evergreen Avenue Somerville, MA 02145

Dear Ms. Haas:

It is my pleasure to inform you that MetLife Foundation has awarded a Volunteer Ventures grant of \$800.00 to your organization for the project proposal submitted by Jonathan Bernhardt.

Many organizations have chosen to use the check presentation as a public relations opportunity and have arranged for photographs to be taken at a small ceremony. A sample press release is enclosed, should you wish to announce this grant award in your local newspaper or your organization's newsletter. If you list this contribution in your annual report or any other publications, please designate it as having been received from MetLife Foundation's Volunteer Ventures Program.

We are proud to encourage employee involvement at the local level and to support the many exceptional commitments to community service made by MetLife people.

Sincerely,

A. Dennis White

an White

ADW:mj

Enclosure